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Dear Colleagues,
after the successful meetings in Hradec Králové (2015) and Nürnberg (2017) we
would like to invite you to Wrocław. We invite scholars to present results of
their studies on Early Iron Age of Central Europe, with the particular focus on
the Hallstatt and La Tène cultural zones.

The meeting is two days of presentations and poster session (Thu-Fri) and one
day trip (Sat). The conference official language is English - please know all the
sessions will be chaired in English too to involve as many participants as
possible. Both the Power Point (or similar) presentations and posters should be
prepared in English.
The call for papers is now open and ends on 31st May 2019. The contribution
proposals including your name, institution, presentation/poster title and one
page abstract should be emailed to: justyna.baron@uwr.edu.pl
The conference fee is 100 pln and 50 pln for students and should be paid upon
arrival.

For the updates including detailed information on the venue, programme and excursion 
check this link: 
http://wnhip.uni.wroc.pl/Instytut-Archeologii/Nauka/Konferencje-IAr/Organizowane/Early-Iron-Age-in-Central-Europe

See you in Wrocław!
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